
Kingman Area Chamber of Commerce 
    Holiday Pole Decorating Contest 

 
 
 

Light poles can be decorated on Monday, November 16th through Monday, November 23rd   

and will be judged on Friday, November 27th.  All decorations need to be removed no later 

Friday, January 1st, 2021. 

 
 

Guidelines: 
 

1. First come with selection of pole. If no preference, a pole will be assigned.  
 

2. The organization/business will assume all cost to decorate it.  
 

3. The theme is of your choice.  

4. Each pole will be marked with tape. This will allow you to decorate up to 6 feet of 
pole. Decorations must not interfere with the sidewalk. Decorations CAN NOT be  
painted, glued, or placed on the pole to where it can’t be removed. 

 

5. Battery operated lights only. No plug in.  
 

6. Pole decorations must be maintained.  
 

 

There will be a reward for the best decorated pole. 
 

 

If your business is interested in participating, 

please contact Shelby Snyder at the Chamber Office at  

620-532-1853 or email at:  

thekingmanareachamber@gmail.com 
 

 

Best Wishes, 
 
Shelby Snyder 
Executive Director 


